
PROPOSED CHANGE OF NAME  
OF A LOCALITY 
(PALMERSTON VILLAGE TO 
PALMERSTOWN VILLAGE)
It is proposed to conduct a plebiscite to establish 
the consent of eligible electors to change the 
name of the locality of Palmerston Village to 
Palmerstown Village.
In accordance with Section 79 of the Local 
Government Act 1946 and the Local Government 
(Changing of Place Names Regulations) 1956  
(as amended by Section 67 of Local Government 
Act 1994) notice is hereby given that a list of 
qualified electors, for the purposes of this proposal, 
has been prepared and is now available for 
inspection at the offices of South Dublin County 
Council, County Hall, Tallaght; Clondalkin Civic 
Offices, (opening hours Mon. - Thurs. 9am–5pm 
and Fri 9am – 4.30pm) and the Public Library at 
Stewarts Hospital, Palmerston (opening hours 
Mon.–Thurs. 10am-12.30pm & 1pm -5pm, and Fri. 
10am-12.30pm & 1pm-4pm). It is also available on 
our website www.sdcc.ie (addresses only).

Any submission regarding the list of qualified 
electors must be made in writing to the Senior 
Executive Officer, Corporate Performance & 
Change Management, South Dublin County 
Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 or by 
emailing palmerstonplebiscite@sdublincoco.ie. 
All submissions to be received on or before 31st 
October 2014.
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